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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  
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DIARY DATES 
Monday 1st May, May Day Bank Holiday 
Wednesday 3rd May, Keeper Wood to MCSC – Quick 
rounders, please wear full PE kit 
Thursday 4th May, Norton pop up library back in 
school, please bring books and library cards 
Norton Friendship evening 4:15 – 5:30pm 
Friday 5th May, Royal Menu see box 
Monday 8th May, Coronation Bank Holiday 
 
Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 
 

WELL DONE FROM MRS WELLS 
We are always on the lookout for superstars! 
Next week, I will be looking for moments of 
faithfulness, linked to our worship. I know there will be 
lots of super moments to celebrate. 
 

 

A LOVELY COMMENT FROM ALBANWISE 
 
We all really enjoyed our planting day and 
working with the children, they were a credit to 
the school. 

USE OF SCHOOL PREMISES 
We work hard to look after our school premises and 
provide after school fun for all pupils. Please can we 
remind you that school grounds should not be accessed 
beyond school hours, trespassers will be prosecuted. 
This is to keep the grounds safe and resources secure 
for pupils use. 
 

KEEPER WOOD QUICK ROUNDERS 
The children in Keeper Wood will be taking part in a 
quick rounders event at Malton Community Sports 
Centre on Wednesday, 3rd May. 
The children will travel with Fletcher’s coaches and 
be accompanied by Miss Shackley and Mrs Triffitt. 
We will leave school at 12.30 and return for the end 
of the school day.   
Pupils will need to come to school in their PE kit and 
take their own inhalers if necessary. School carries 
insurance for all school trips. In case of emergency 
please contact the school. 

 
 EAST BARNBY MEETING 
There will be a meeting for parents and children to 
discuss details of our East Barnby trip. This will take 
place in Keeper Wood clasroom on Thursday 25th 
May at 3:30pm. Please join us. We hope this will give 
you time to gather all equipment your child will need. 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL BEACH DAY 

 
On Friday 19th May, we're taking our forest school 
skills to the beach to explore a different environment.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch if not 
ordered through school, drinks only in cartons please, 
no cans or bottles.  
The children will need sun hats and sunscreen and 
will need to wear sensible footwear. 
We’ll share more details of activities nearer the time. 
 

 

McCAIN 10k RUN 
We are delighted that we have joined forces with 
McCain to participate in their 10k run (6 miles). 
Parents, staff and friends of the school are invited to 
register their interest in a funded place. The run will 
take place on Sunday 15th October. The 10k race for 
adults will be followed by 2 fun runs for children. Fun 
run entries are arranged on the day. More details will 
be announced in the coming months. Adults wishing to 
gain a place in the 10k are asked to register their name 
and email address with the school office please by 
Friday 12th May. 
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BADGER WOOD 
MATHS- RECEPTION 
We have been practising counting up to 20 and then 
back to 0. The children all agreed it’s much easier 
counting upwards! They “built a house” as they 
counted, I’m sure they will explain more at home! 

 

FARTHING WOOD 
We began working on the first Project towards our 
Platinum Green Trees Award. It is entitled ‘A woodland 
perspective’ and we spent time looking at our 
environment from different viewpoints. We then drew 
and took photographs of these to record our 
observations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
FOREST SCHOOLS 
We started making our own Keeper area in Keeper 
Wood. The children have worked hard, together to carry 
huge logs to our new area. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

SPONSORED WALK 
Friends of School are planning a whole school walk. 
This will be a sponsored event for children. Adults and 
family members are invited to join us on Friday 26th 
May for a wander in our local area too! Details will be 
shared later but for now, please look out for sponsors. 
A sponsor form is coming home with your child tonight. 


